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I ended up selling my rental property to a family who will live there. It is therefore no 

longer in the rental pool. It was actions like this that made me want to get out of the 

rental business in Oregon. I have rental property in other more business friendly 

state. Keep it up if you want to make sure people don’t have a place to rent besides 

your tenements. Take a look at Chicago,Detroit Baltimore if you want a glimpse of the 

future you are creating. Hope you feel good about your efforts.  


